
NIARA INC. MEETING MINUTES 

SEPTEMBER 7, 2019 

The meeting of the NIARA, INC was held at Richard’s Restaurant in Auburn, IN with 28 members and 2 

visitors present.  All were self introduced. 

The Secretary’s report was read and accepted with a  motion by Jack Dold and seconded by Adam 

Young. 

The Treasurer’s report was read and accepted with a motion by Jack Dold and seconded by T.J. Walker . 

`A report was given on the K9A Special Event Special Event Station held on Labor Day Weekend.  We had 

19  operators.  KC9IPL Roger, KD9HMS Ken, KD9NIT Glenn, KD9NIR Gary, KD9MOL Tim, N9GIS Gary, 

KD9MCY Gary,W9GOO John, KD9KMJ Don, KD9MGZ Robin, K9KXW Jim, KD9GDY Jim, KD9GDX Brenda, 

KD9IVD Mike, KLA9NVZ Pat, KD9KMK Dennis, KR9G Mike, KB9QG Jeff,WG9K John Rostorfer.  Thanks to 

all operators.  Approximate .number of contacts was 949.  Last Year’s contact count was 1046 

Ares report was given by Gabe Creech.  There will be a n ARRL Simulated Emergency Test (SET) on 

October 5th and 6th.  Gabe has met with Jason Meek, DeKalb County New Home Land Security Officer 

and he  has a favorable view on utilizing Ham Radio.  On October 3, 1029 Angola will have Skywarn at 

6:30 P.M. 

No Internet Coordinator report. 

No Net Manager’s report 

License Classes:  Extra Class Training will begin in October.  A CW Class in the planning and also Digital 

NIARA/W9OU Shirts, Patches :  Contact Dave Southern KC9YY for shirts and patches. 

New Business:  Ft. Wayne Hamfest tables are reserved.  Need 2 volunteers to man the tables. 

50/50 drawing was won by Richard Andrew N9HRA and donated back to Association.  Amount was 

$67.,00 Congratulations and Thank You to Richard. 

Meeting was adjourned.   Testing followed at Red Room in Court House Annex. 

 


